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TRANSFERNOW® 

When choosing the To: or From: 
account, select “+ Add 
New” button to add an external 
account.

Set up an external transfer account

Begin by selecting the account 
type. Enter the routing and 
account number. Select “Add.”

You have two choices for account 
verification:

1. Verify Instantly if you know 
your credentials for online 
banking at the other institution.

2. Verify with trial deposit.

To verify by Trial Deposit, read 
and understand the three-step 
process. Select “Start” to 
initiate the trial deposit.

Once you've received your 
deposits, return and enter the 
amounts to complete your 
verification.



Screenshots are for illustrative purposes only. Exact functionality may vary by financial institution.© 2023 Fiserv, Inc. or its affiliates.   |

TRANSFERNOW® 

To transfer money to or from an 
external account, start by 
selecting Transfer & Pay. Then 
select “Make an external 
transfer.”

Make an external account transfer

Enter the amount, select the 
accounts you want to transfer 
from and to, and the date. 
Available Delivery By dates will 
be displayed along with any 
related fees. When 
ready, “Review Transfer.”

Review the transfer details and 
select “Confirm” to continue or 
the Back Arrow to go back and 
make edits.

A transfer success screen will 
confirm the amount and date of 
your transfer. Select ”Show 
transaction details” to view 
more information. Select “Done” 
when finished.


